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February 24, 1995

University of Puerto Rico
Medical Sciences Campus

ATTN: Dr. Jorge L. Sinchez
Chancellor

P.O. Box 365057
San Juan, PR 00936-5067

SUBJECT: HRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 52-01946-07/94-01

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your responses of June 3 and September 22, 1994, and February
10, 1995, to our Notice of Violation issued on April 22, 1994, concerning
activities conducted under NRC License No. 52-01946-07. We have evaluated
your responses and found that they meet the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We
will examine the implementation of your corrective actions during future
inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,
Original signed by
John P. Potter

for
Douglas M. Collins, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety and

Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
Docket No. 030-13584
License No. 52-01946-07

cc: Commonwealth of Puerto Rico
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